
Project Update 
2014 Road Rehabilitation Project 

 

Date: 09/19/14 

 

This week the Contractor completed the last miscellaneous contract work items on the various 

neighborhood streets.   

 

In the next two weeks, the contractor will be working on paving Acalanes Road, between Mt. 

Diablo Boulevard and El Nido Ranch Road.  

 

Over the next few weeks the Contractor will be working on punch list items and final clean-up to 

close out the project.  All roads will be open, but there could be intermittent localized lane closures 

with flagmen controlling traffic.  Please expect some traffic delay when this occurs. 

 

This will be the last Project Update posted for this project. At this time I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for all your cooperation and patience during the construction. 

 

Farzaneh Sanders 

Senior Engineer 

925-284-1951 


